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Our Week 

 

This week we have read the story, The Very Busy Spider by Eric Carle.  

We discussed what a spider is and what it looks like. We also created our own spider paintings 

and tried to help rescue the farm animals from the sticky spider’s web. The children also 

enjoyed making their own paint brushes, puppets and masks. In maths, the children have been 

learning how to subitise amounts up to 3. 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Songs of the Week 
 

 
 
 

 

Books this Half-Term 

 
 
    

Key Vocabulary 
 

This week we have been learning 

about the names of baby farm 

animals. This is the vocabulary 

that we having been teaching and 

using with the children. Please 

continue using this vocabulary at 

home with your child. 

 

 

lamb, piglet, calf, chick 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Listening & Attention – Rhyming 

This week we have been singing lots of nursery rhymes such as The Grand Old Duke of York, It’s 

Raining, It’s Pouring, Jack and Jill and Hickory Dickory Dock. We have been using our rhyming 

detective skills again to find the rhyming words in the nursery rhymes.  

 

Home Challenge! 

 Can you sing some nursery rhymes with your child and discuss the different rhyming words they can 

hear e.g. cat and hat, dog and log?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Things to remember… 
Key Dates : 

Friday 2nd February- NSPCC Number Day 

Monday 5th February- am children will be visiting Sainsbury’s.  

Friday 9th February- Tutorial Day  

 
Reading 

Ladybird Class have now changed their book changing day to WEDNESDAY. Please ensure your child 

brings their books in everyday just incase there are any changes.  

 

 

Many thanks,  

The Nursery Team 

Ladybird – Olivia Howard & Nekay Lewin 

Butterfly – Anastasia Owusu, Jodie Speer & Samantha Baker 

Jaci Doherty working throughout both classrooms 


